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Lions Club recognizes students of month 

FREMONT - The February and March Students of the Month were introduced 

at the Fremont Lions Club virtual meeting by President Nora Mollis. 

Students for February included: Drew Frederick and Abagail Pena from St. 

Joseph Central Catholic and Dion Bradley and Jenna Ruiz from Fremont Ross 

High School. Kimora Rapp and Case Stevenson were introduced as the March 

students from Fremont Ross. Each student shared their extracurricular 

activities and their goals for the future. 

Fremont Lions also hosted a virtual zone meeting in February with 23 Lions 

from various clubs in attendance. Fremont members were joined by members 

from Bellevue, Elmore, Lindsey, Marblehead, Oak Harbor and Port Clinton. 

Club activities were shared. Speakers included the Lion Governor Kerry 

Parker, who shared information on the convention on March 20 in 

Strongsville. Due to COVID -19, various changes will take place for the safety 

of all in attendance. 

Fremont Lions Club officers were elected at the groups' March meeting for the 

upcoming year beginning in July.  

Officers will be: Colleen Carmack, president; Donna Thatcher, vice 

presiden; Michelle Russell, secretary; Susie McGilton, treasurer; Dave Peiffer, 

tail twister; Dave Souder, lion tamer; Jim Elder, chaplain; Dan Polter and 



Jeanne Sutton, one-year directors will join current directors Jim Elder and 

Chris Mollis. 


